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Aloha,

I am interested in providing testimony in support of Item C-2 Designation of Ilio Point as a
Natural Area Reserve. Molokai Land Trust is the adjacent land owner and we have been
working for many years with the State on management activities in the area. We hope that the
Board will approve this designation that will allow for additional work to preserve the unique
natural beauty and resources of the site.

Mahalo, Butch

William "Butch" Haase
Executive Director, Molokai Land Trust
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